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5th May 2023 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

We have had a very busy week (when aren’t we busy), and a productive week! It gives me great 
pleasure to announce that from September 2023 our classes will be as follows: 

EYFS –  
Nursery and Reception mixed (to begin with – we are working hard to split this class – watch this 

space! 
Year One 
Year Two 
Year Three 
Year Four 
Year Five 
Year Six 

 
I am not in a position to announce which teachers will be in which class yet as this hasn’t been 
finalised – as soon as it is we will share this with you. 
 
We have recruited two new teachers to join the family from September: Miss Dalton, who is 
currently finishing her teacher training with Miss Pahnke in Year Two and Mr Russell. We are very 
excited for them to start with us and I am sure you will give them a very warm welcome. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. If you require any further information please do not hesitate 
to contact the school further. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Maureen Collier 
Headteacher 

Exciting Times for 2023 
- 2024 

 


